
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GUIDANCE NOTE ON UNDERTAKING OVERSEAS LAW DEGREE PROGRAMMES REMOTELY  
 
 
 The Singapore Institute of Legal Education has consulted with the Ministry of Law on 
the matter of overseas law degree programmes being delivered remotely.  
 
2. Please note that there will be no further extension to the period stated in paragraph 2 
of the Guidance Note Update on Undertaking Overseas Law Degree Programmes Remotely 
During Covid-19 Pandemic (dated 21 May 2021).  
 
3. Individuals who nonetheless wish to undertake remote or online learning 
arrangements after 31 December 2021 should seek an exemption from the Ministry of Law 
before taking up such arrangements.  
 
4. For enquiries, please write to parta.enquiries@sile.edu.sg. 
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